
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Planning and Development Act 2005 

LOCAL PLANNING SCHEME AMENDMENT AVAILABLE FOR INSPECTION 
 

Shire of Williams  
TOWN PLANNING SCHEME NO. 2 – AMENDMENT NO. 19 

LOCAL DEVELOPMENT PLAN 
LOT 889 ALBANY HIGHWAY, WILLIAMS  

 
Pursuant to Section 75 of the Planning and Development Act 2005, notice is hereby given that 
the Shire has initiated Amendment No 19 for the purpose of commencing public advertising.  
 
The Amendment proposes to: 
 
1. Re-zone Lot 889 from ‘Rural’ to ‘Industrial’ and ‘Service Commercial’.   
2. Introduce objectives and development controls for a Service Commercial zone;  
3. Modify Table 1 - Zoning Table to outline land use permissibility’s in a Service 
 Commercial zone; 
 
A Local Development Plan for Lot 889 is being advertised concurrently with this scheme 
amendment.   
 
The Amendment document and Local Development Plan can be viewed on the Shire website 
– https://www.williams.wa.gov.au/.   
 
Alternatively, hardcopy plans and documents setting out and explaining the proposals are 
available for inspection at the Shire of Williams, 9 Brooking Street, Williams during office hours 
until the 24 October 2022.   
 
Submissions on the Scheme Amendment and the Local Development Plan may be made in 
writing and sent to the Chief Executive Officer, Shire of Williams, PO Box 96, Williams WA  
6391 or emailed to shire@williams.wa.gov.au.  Submissions should be lodged on or before 
24 October 2022. 
 
This Amendment is available for inspection in order to provide an opportunity for public 
comment and it should not be construed that final approval will be granted. 
 

 
 
 

Geoff McKeown 
Chief Executive Officer  
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